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Toc H and The Boys’ Club 
 
By the invitation of Mrs. and Mrs. Gloson, Tuesday’s meeting of Toc H was held in the School House.  
There was no special speaker, the chief matter for discussion being the position of Toc H and the 
Boys Club, both of which stand in need of quarters for their meetings.  As the Library of the Bouverie 
Hall is no longer available, the Toc H members are hoping to find a building which they could convert 
into a suitable meeting place for themselves and also for the boys.  For the latter, a weekly meeting in 
the Guide Hut has been arranged up to Easter and ways and means of obtaining more games are 
being considered.  The social evening arranged for last week, was cancelled. 
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